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A Message from Chief Nishan Duraiappah 
 
 

I want to send my best wishes and congratulations to Tiger Jeet Singh, his son 
Tiger Ali Singh and everyone involved with the Tiger Jeet Singh Foundation, as 
they receive this commendation from the Consul-General of Japan in Toronto. 
 
The Tiger Jeet Singh Foundation is a well-respected Canadian-based charity 
founded in 2010.  Their commitment to building relationships, promoting 
understanding and encouraging community involvement is commendable. Their 
contributions toward strengthening relations is recognized both domestically and 
internationally. 
 
On behalf of the Peel Regional Police, I wish the Tiger Jeet Singh Foundation many 
successes as they continue their commitment to youth, community engagement, 
partnerships and friendship. 
 
I am looking forward to what the future holds for this foundation as it continues 
to strive for excellence. Congratulations. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Nishan Duraiappah 
Chief of Police 


